SHARON PARKS & RECREATION
INDOOR WALKING PROGRAM


Sharon Parks and Recreation offers an indoor walking program at the Hotchkiss School during the fall/winter months.  The indoor track is located above the basketball courts inside the Mars Athletic Center.  We ask that all outdoor clothing, including OUTDOOR FOOTWEAR be removed prior to entering the track itself.  Walking shoes should be carried into the facility and worn only indoors please.  This program is offered from October through April on M/W/F’s from 7-8:30am.  There is no charge for this program due in large part to the generosity of the Hotchkiss School.   


In the ‘outdoor’ months of May-Sept. we would encourage and welcome all walkers to use our outdoor walking track at Veterans’ Field.
